
Principal Message 11/12/21 

Stevenson Families, 

I hope everyone had a wonderful day off yesterday as we celebrated our Veterans.  I want to thank all of 

you that sent in pictures and stories of your loved ones that are or were in the military.  I also want to 

thank those of you that sent in a donation for the Veteran’s Memorial Center.  I will be delivering over 

$200.00 in donations on behalf of our Stevenson family.  The link will take you to a short video of 

Stevenson’s tribute to our Veterans.  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tZ2Aj7bIyDs 

Next week Autumn Lights presents The Turkey’s Go On Strike.  All seats have been assigned and have 

been emailed to individuals.  If you have any questions, please email help@rlsfundraising.org.  From 

what I hear, this show is a true comedy.  I can’t wait to see our third and fourth grade students shine! 

There was an announcement from Dr. Mullins and the School Board earlier this week indicating that a 

change in the calendar will take place.  Please note that Monday, November 22nd through Friday, 

November 26th all BPS schools will be closed.  To view that message click the link.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OrTWZw-LBLE 

Cookie dough was delivered to families this week, however there were some anomalies in packaging 

and tagging that we noticed from the company.  Some boxes were even found to have two different 

name tags, causing difficulties with distribution of orders here at the school.  If there are any problems 

with your order, it is requested that you submit them by email to Mr. Yoh 

at yoh.william@brevardschools.org.  Please include student name, item description, item number, and 

quantity in your email.  Any problems with your order must be submitted by Monday, November 15th so 

that our account can be settled and closed out with the company.  Also, prizes arrived separately and 

are being distributed to students when seen in their music classes.  Thank you so much for your 

assistance with this year’s event.   Mr. Yoh said this was one of our most successful cookie dough 

undertakings over the past two decades! 

Jingle Bell Jog is fast approaching.  The students have such a great time at this event.  Please see the 

attached information regarding pledges and grade level spirit colors to wear for the event on December 

3rd. 

Thank you to everyone who was a part of the 1st Annual RLS Fishing Tournament. It was a huge success, 

and we have some great pictures! We hope you all had fun and made some awesome 

memories.  Hopefully prizes will be going out next week. 

If you would like to volunteer in the Media Center, Mrs. Monroe is hosting a training on Monday the 15th 

at 9:15 am for all individuals interested in volunteering.  Please click the link to sign up for her training.  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0B45A5A72BA3F94-media 

In Aftercare news, if Ms. Jeana called to offer you a spot in before and after care, you have until Monday 

morning at 9 AM to respond or send back your filled out registration packet before she will move on to 

the other families on the waiting list.  Please make sure you do this if you would like the aftercare seat. 

Well, that’s it for this week!  Remember to sign up for some fun in the car loop if you have some time 

either at the beginning of the day or at the end of the day.  Also, the Fundraising Group will have their 

meeting after the 4:30 pm Tuesday SAC meeting.    

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B054FABAC2CA1FF2-carloop   

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 
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